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State, Federal Courts to Hold Fall 2021 Admission 

Ceremony 
 
 
Idaho’s state and federal courts will recognize successful candidates of the Idaho State 
Bar at a ceremony later this month. 
 
The Idaho Supreme Court and the United States District Court for the District of Idaho 
will stream the Fall 2021 Admission Ceremony live over the internet for the family and 
friends of those being admitted to the Bar and for the public. 
 
The live stream is scheduled to begin at 4 p.m. MT on Friday, Sept. 24. It will be 
accessible through Zoom using this link.  
 
The ceremony will follow COVID-19 precautions including social distancing. To make 
this possible, in-person attendance will be limited to only the new admittees to the 
Bar.  
 
A recording of the ceremony will be provided after the event. For the program, 
planned speakers, that recording and other information, please watch for updates on 
the Idaho Supreme Court’s website. 
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